
As a landlord I want to remind you how this bill impacts the 95% of us who are not living in the 

Portland Metro area and are not doubling our rent.  If this law passes we will also greatly 

increase the deposit we receive.  Normally we only raise our rents $10-$15 per month each 

year.  If this law passes we will raise rents $50 a month to cover our increased costs.  The rent 

increases in our area are almost directly related to the laws you pass.  What's happening in 

Portland should not cause everyone else to endure hardship.  Jean Cogan,  Junction City, OR 

 


